
REQUEST FOR CHANGE TO AGENDA CONFERENCE 
HAND DELIVER 

Date of Request: 10/11/01 Date of Agenda Conference: 10/16/0 1 ItemNo. 2F 

Docket No.: 01 1 176-TX Brief Title: Transfer of ALEC Certificate from Hart Communications to Tel West 
Communications, LLC 

Requested by: w- Staff Other 

Please attach a copy of the written documentation filed (if other) ("e) 

STAFF'S Recommendation to Executive Suite (IF OTHER) 

ACTION WQUESTED [see APM 2.11 and SOP 16071 

Approve Request Deny Request 

Defer Item to Agenda Scheduled Date: 

Change Order of Item or Take Up at Time Certain 

Withdraw Item 

Late FiIed Recommendation (must be filed no later than 3:OO p.m. on the date approved for late filing) 
m 

A copy of the front 
page of the recommendation must be provided to CCA by 12 noon on the regular fiIing date for use as a place-holder 
during agenda preparation. 

Add Item to Published Agenda [ see Section 120.525(2), F.S.J - Issue an ADDENDUM and give Legal NOTICE 

Add Emergency Item to Published Agenda [see Section 120.525 (3), F.S.] - Issue an ADDENDUM and Give Fair NOTICE 

Concise explanation, justification or comments (attach additional sheet if necessary): 

Has been brought to staffs attention that Docket 01 1132-TX for non-payment of RAF fees is still pending on 
this company. Therefore, the recommendation for transfer should be withdrawn until such time Docket 
0 1 1 132-TX has be resolved and closed. 

Initials (OPR Division Director or Designee): 

Signature (Legal Staff): Initials (Legal Division Director or Designee): 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: 

Approve Request 0 Deny Request 

Date: /& /// /b 1 Initials: 

Comments: 

I 
Approve Request ' DenyRequest 

/O I 



Tommv Williams 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Paula Mer 
Wednesday, October 10,2001 457 PM 
Tommy Williams; Kim berley Pena 
Ray Kennedy; Jackie Gilchrist 
Datket No. 01 11 76-TX 

As information, t h e  above docket i s  an application of a transfer. I have Docket No. 
011132-TX pending for not paying the RAFs. I talked w i t h  a company representative today 
and was asked if my docket would hold up the transfer. Before I had looked on CMS, I t o l d  
h im i t  s h o u l d .  After hanging up, I noted in CMS that the recommendation has  been filed 
and is scheduled f o r  the 10 /16  Agenda. I talked with Ray about this and he agrees  with me 
-- we believe that your docket  should be deferred. Do you agree? 

1 


